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Prayer Corner 

Dear Lord, 

Thank you for coming 

into our world  and 

filling our lives with 

your light.                       

Help us to be open to 

receive and share 

your love.  Amen. 

 

“Faith is a gift which 

we receive in Baptism 

and which allows us to 

encounter God.” 

Pope Francis. 

Welcome back to all our Parents, Carers and children. The staff & 

Governors would like to wish everyone a healthy, happy and               

successful 2022.   

Miss Harris and all the staff thank the children, parents & carers 

for their good wishes which they received for Christmas                                   

and the New Year. 

Remember, you must                               

wear your mask                          

when on school         

premises                                

and keep your                  

distance inside and                                     

outside school.                                  

Follow the rules to                       

keep everyone safe.                                 

Thank you. Covid-19 Tests                                                                                                

If you or your child have any 

symptoms of Covid, please take a 

lateral flow test.  

Parents/Carers                          

are also asked to email the               

results to the school when                                        

they or their child/ children             

receive either a positive                                                   

or negative Covid test result. 

 

 

 

 

REMINDER 

Supplementary Forms                         

Reception: September 2022 

All forms must be returned to the 

school office by                                    

Friday, 14th January 2022.                                                     

Late applicants are placed                    

further down the list. 

Your primary online council                

application form must also be            

submitted by                                

Friday, 14th January 2022.    

Year of St. Joseph 

Closure of Active Kids Breakfast &  
After School Club                                                   

Due to the falling numbers of children  
using the Active Kids Club, it is with regret 
that Trevor Meader will no longer be able 

to offer this service at St. Francis.                                                                                                         
 We are looking to find an                                          

alternative service provider.  In the                             
meantime the nearest childcare facility to 
our school is: Green Olives Childcare—

they offer after school provision.                                                 
Email: greenoliveschildcare@yahoo.co.uk                                                                                   

   Mobile:   079 85 60 73 75                                                                                             
Please contact Ola for times & prices.  
We apologise for the short notice and                   

any inconvenience caused. 

School Lunches  

We have a new catering 

company on site called 

LUNCHTIME Co.                  

Please see the separate 

menus, which are rotated on a 3 week 

cycle. This week is week 2. 

During these difficult 

times, we know many 

families may be working 

less hours or are now 

unemployed due to Covid.                   

Buying toys, clothing and household 

items can be expensive.  If you need 

any help with these items please come 

and see Miss Harris as we may                         

be able to help.  



Friday, 14th January 2022.                                                     

Supplementary Forms                         

Reception: September 2021 

Late applicants are placed                    

further down the list. 

Your Primary online Council                

application form must also be            

submitted by this date. 

Monday 17th January                              

Reception & Year 6                                

Height & Weight Check 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Matthew  Camila  

F1 Obosa  Matias  

R1 Kyla  Rain  

R2 Tiara  Trina  

 A1 Elisha  Goodness  

A2 Ezra  Enoch  

N1 Hebron  Gabriel  

N2 Kian-Amor Emmanuella  

C1 Hassan  Mey  

C2 River-Lee Mercy  

I1 Kieran  Chialuka  

I2 Favour An Elizabeth 

S1 Zara  Qwincy  

S2 Zoe  Ebenezer  

Nursery  Mary-Winnie 

F1  Anuoluwa  

R1  Zachariah  

R2  Mabel  

A1  Renesha  

A2  Elizabeth  

N1  Adeoye  

N2  Priscilla  

C1  Eloise  

C2  Susan  

I1  Mharlie-Katie 

I2  Fadeelat 

S1  Precious  

S2  Crystal-Lee 

 

 

 

 

Always                  

wear a mask 

when entering 

the school.  

Thank you 

 

 

  2022                                              

Tuesday 4th January  

Monday 21st February 

Monday 6th June 

Staff training:                            

School closed to all pupils. 

 

'GDPR :                                                                

Whenever we process                               

(staff, parents and pupil)                                               

data, we need to comply                           

with GDPR.                                                           

For more information on                   

how we process data,                                  

check on our website 

www.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk 

 KS1 KS2 Total  

St. 

Francis  
50 60 110 

St. 

Claire  
- 70 70 

St. 

Mary 
30 50 80 

St.            

Joseph 
40 60 100 

St.               

Francis 

Monday 14th—                             

Friday 18th February 

2022 

School reopens on                                           

Tuesday 22nd February 

2022 

Reading Eggs                                               

Weekly Winners 

 

EYFS/ KS1:   Class A2 

     KS2: Class I2 

Congratulations  

 


